
Newsletter 18th March 2022 

Year 3 had an exciting visit to the 

Liverpool Philharmonic Hall to see and 

hear the Royal Liverpool Philharmonic 

Orchestra play the music that they 

have been  

listening to in class over the last few 

weeks. Hopefully this will be an  

experience that they never forget. 

The school choir performed at 

Saints Peter and Paul’s Spring Concert 

this week, they did an amazing job and 

made us all very proud,  

. 



 
    Year 4—Electricity 

Year 4 have been learning about electricity . 

They created a basic circuit to light a bulb and  

experimented with adding  extra bulbs , wires 

and batteries to explore what happened. 



 

Hattie the Hen delivered some frozen eggs ,  

the reception children had great fun trying to find 

ways to ‘hatch’  the eggs. Using  spoons and salt. 



 

to those who supported our recent Book Fair, it 

earned the school £624 in rewards which has been 

spent on new, recently published KS2 fiction books 

and National Geographic non-fiction books. 

The Book Swap that took place  

recently was very successful too 

and that raised £68.00 which was 

spent on  

‘Little People, Big Dreams’ books. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Because the book swap was such a 

success we have decided to make 

it a monthly event in school. It will 

take place on the first Friday of 

every month starting on  

FRIDAY. 1st APRIL 

On Monday, 28th March at 2.00pm  

Reception children  are having a  

Forest School- Mothers Day Celebration  

One adult per child is invited to join them.  

(Details can be found on Tapestry) 



 

 

These will be on 

sale from   

Monday. £1.50 

 

FUND RAISING FOR HALTON HAVEN HOSPICE 

Here’s another 

way you can help 

raise much need-

ed funds for the 

Hospice. 



 

 

Please remember the school photographer will be in school on 

 Tuesday 22nd.  

All children MUST wear their school uniform and bring their PE clothes with 

them. 

 

As from Monday, 18th April the cost 

of a school meal will be increased by 

10p per day making the daily cost of a 

meal £2.30  



Awards—Congratulations to the following children 

 

 

                    

    

 

                

SMILE AWARDS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 DOJO AWARDS  

       SUPERSTAR AWARDS 



Dates for your Diary 
20th March   Presentation Mass at 10.00 for year 4 children preparing for Holy Communon 

21st March   All this week– Bikeability for years 4 and 6 

22nd March   School Photographs 

23rd March    Sublime Science Day for all children 

30th March   Sacrament of Reconciliation for year 4 pupils preparing for Holy Communion 

FURTHER DETAILS WILL FOLLOW FOR ALL EVENTS NEARER THE TIME 

Here is the link if you wish to have a look at the Wednesday Word.: 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/change?

pid=MTA101634&v=55.13 

 

 

Lunchtime and after school clubs 

Tuesday lunchtime  Chess Club with Mr Redmond 

Tuesday after school Multi Skills for Years 2 and 3  

Wednesday after school Year 1 Dance with Mrs Hodgkins 

Thursday after school Choir with Mrs Cunliffe 

Thursday after school Year 6 Sports Club with Mr Ray 

Friday lunchtime  French Club with Miss Brown 

 

 

 

 

 

 

16th March 2022 

 On Friday, 25th March we will 

have an ‘own clothes day’ and ask that 

the children donate some chocolate 

for the Easter Raffle which will be 

held on Friday, 1st April just before 

we finish at 1.30pm for the end of 

term. Thank you 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/change?pid=MTA101634&v=55.13
https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/change?pid=MTA101634&v=55.13

